
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, September 17, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: General Tso’s Chicken Or 

 Cheeseburger   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Ashley Garcia Sanchez 

   Mark Mendoza – September 18 

   Dylan Jorgensen – September 19 

 

 

1. All 7th and 8th graders are invited to join EMM! EMM is a club that goes out into the 

community to do volunteer work and other service projects! There are 3 service projects 

scheduled for September so be sure to attend the first meeting to get all of the info and 

permission slips! If you were not able to make yesterday’s meeting, please come today 

after school in room 211.  

 

2. The Seventh grade girls’ basketball team played their hearts out last night, but came up 

short in the forest against Highlands. The girls played aggressive, and kept in the game 

until the very last minutes. Eighth grade fell short, but Bell scored. Yuritzi and Kush had 

aggressive defense, Avery had 6, Caroline had 4 and Molly had 3. 

 

3. Congratulations to all runners on another successful performance at Spring Rock Park 

yesterday. The boys started things off with another strong team effort beating McClure 

and Washington by a considerable margin. For the first time in years, the boys had a 

“clean sweep” meaning we finished 1st through 5th for a perfect score of 15 points. 

Patrick Collins led the way with personal best of 10:27 on the 2-mile course. He was 

followed by 6th grader Brennan Monahan in 2nd, Finley Tyrell in 3rd, Connor Carolan in 

4th, Ian Collins in 5th, Ethan Peto in 6th and Porter Gourley in 8th. Cruz Villareal 

finished 9th and Miles Bryck in 10th to round out a dominant team finish. Great job, 

fellas. 

 

4. The girls race was won outright by our own Molly Eskra. Molly ran a near-perfect race 

and made a power move at the 1.5 mile mark to put away the competition. It was Molly’s 

first race win and it was amazing. Congrats, Molly! The girls team made significant 

strides yesterday with our 8th grade leaders finishing in a strong pack. Ella Konkey, 

Jenna Lally, Dylan Jorgenson, and Bella Barnwell finished 7th, 8th, 9th, and 10th to 

round out Gurrie’s scoring. Avery Tyrell, Hanna Bato, and Maya Bylsma were close 

behind in 11th, 12th, and 14th place. It was a true team effort and we’re so proud of you 

all. Happy Neon Spirit Day!! See you all at practice!   

 

  

   

 


